
Sincerely,

Jocelyn Benson
Michigan Secretary of State

Dear Registered Voter, 

You have the right to vote early in 2024. Michigan 
offers a minimum of nine days of early in-person 
voting for all statewide elections, including on 
weekends.

Whether you choose to vote early, by mail,
or on Election Day, Michigan offers safe, secure, 
and convenient voting options for every
registered voter. Learn more at
Michigan.gov/MIVoteOptions.
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Statewide early voting periods* 
•	 Aug. 6 Primary Election:  

Sat., July 27 – Sun., Aug. 4 
•	 Nov. 5 Presidential Election: 

Sat., Oct. 26 – Sun., Nov. 3

Vote early in person 
Visit an early voting location near you.

*Some communities may start voting earlier than dates listed.

YY Your voting options

For more details:
Michigan.gov/MIVoteOptions 

#MIVote2024
Contact your clerkVote on Election Day 

Visit your polling place by 8 p.m.

Vote by mail 
Request a ballot be mailed to you for 
one or all future elections. Return by 
mail or at a drop box or early voting site.


